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 This bill appears to be an attempt to obstruct citizens and organizations that promote 

election transparency from being able to obtain public records like voter rolls or any 

other election information making it so We The People have no means to verify our 

elections and hold the government and their employees accountable. If this bill 

passes it very well could be the final end to fair and transparent elections in Oregon.   

Our voter registration rolls need to be cleaned up and kept clean so that the integrity 

of our elections is protected. I OPPOSE  

SB 166 for the reasons stated above. It may sound reasonable on the surface, but 

going a bit deeper, I can see some real problems. Please vote NO on SB 166. 

 

Thank you, 


